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RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

2023-PA – 0038, Extreme Risks Protection Order (ERPO) also known as  Red Flag gun laws are now 
in effect as of February 13, 2024.  With the passage of the law come added responsibilities and 
requirements of the police department.    
 
The department could potentially encounter a person with many weapons they would need to be seized 
if ordered by the courts or the person could surrender them to the department. 
 
We have reached out to Michigan Municipal League for recommendations to meet risk management 
expectations.    
 
Recommended Actions:   

1. Adopt an extreme risk protection order policy 
2. Consider how the department will hold firearms for up to a year 
3. Meet with supporting law enforcement agencies, courts and prosecutor’s office 
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